

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome parents and carers into Bearwood Primary and Nursery School for a morning phonics and reading session in Year 1 and Year 2. Hopefully, this will provide you with an insight into aspects of your child's learning by working alongside them as they are being taught. The timings are as follows:

Holly 1 – Monday 27th November 9.30 – 10.30

Holly 2 – Wednesday 29th November 9.30 – 10.30

If you are able to, and would like to attend your child's session, please complete this online form to request a place <u>- please click here.</u> Requests must be made **by 9am Friday 24th November**. You will then receive a notification via Marvellous Me from your child's class teacher to confirm your attendance before the lesson.

Please arrive at school at the main reception and you will be taken to your child's classroom. It would be lovely to see as many parents as possible, hopefully, you too will get stuck into phonics!

Yours sincerely,



Hayley Goodfellow Early Reading Lead Acting Deputy Headteacher











